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Adams County News and Information
New 4th of July Celebration at Adams County’s Regional Park 

to Feature Fireworks and Family-Friendly Activities

This 4th of July, Adams County will host a new Independence Day celebration complete with 
live music, family-friendly activities, and a spectacular fireworks display at the Adams County 
Regional Park, 9755 Henderson Road, Brighton. Titled “Stars and Stripes,” the event will kick-
off at 4 p.m. with an opening ceremony honoring military and first responders. 

Stars and Stripes will continue with live music—Spinphony at 5:30 p.m. and 6 Million Dollar 
Band at 7:45—and a Children’s Fun Zone, including climbing wall, trampoline bungee jump, 
bounce houses, mural painting, human hamster balls and obstacle courses. While at the park, 
attendees might also wish to challenge friends to a game of volleyball, horseshoes, or partake in 
eating contests. Food vendors and a beer garden will also be available. No external alcohol may 
be brought into the park for this event. 

The highlight of the evening will be a massive fireworks display scheduled to start at 
approximately 9:45 p.m. Immediately following the pyrotechnics, visitors are invited to enjoy a 
screening of the film “Top Gun”—a holiday favorite.

Parking at the Regional Park is plentiful and free. Best of all, the county will provide 
complimentary shuttle bus service to transport attendees between the parking areas and the main 
festival location.

For the safety and comfort of your pets, please do not bring animals into the park for the Stars 
and Stripes event. Also, visitors are kindly reminded that all fireworks are illegal in Adams 
County; leave your sparklers or any other type of fireworks at home and leave the pyrotechnics 
to the professionals.

For more information about the Stars and Stripes event, or to find out more about Park Rules and
Regulations in effect during the summer of 2015, call 303.637.8000 or visit www.adcogov.org.
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